
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

February: 

10th  

Valentine’s Cake 
Sale 

13th-17th  

Half Term 

20th  

Start of Term 

March: 

3rd 

World Book Day 

From the Headteacher:               27th January 2017 

Goodness! What a busy week we have all had!  

Thank you so much to all the lovely parents who took the time to 
complete the ParentView survey for our recent Ofsted inspection. We 
have been told it should take about two weeks for the Ofsted letter to be 
produced and then we will send it out to everyone. 

Thank you too, to the Governors and Staff for their amazing support and 
hard work before, during and after the inspection - it just illustrates what 
a wonderful team we have here at Willow Bank Infants! 

Happy Friendship day to everyone! I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

Michelle Masters 

Remember: 

Please ensure 

that you have 

labelled every 

item of clothing 

with your 

child’s name- 

especially hats, 

gloves and 

scarves!  

From the PTA: 
PTA meeting - Tuesday 31st January 
Please come along and join us at 7.30pm in the staff room, where we will 
be discussing this term’s fundraising events. Everyone is welcome. 
Fund matching 
A huge thank you to David Bartholomew and Vodafone for the £350 
raised through fund matching. This was following David's help at the 
school disco. 
If you have helped out at one of our events you could be our next fund 
matching star. Lots of employers have fund matching schemes in place. 
And it can be as simple as a quick form to fill in and some proof of funds 
raised from the PTA. Ask your employer and speak to a member of the 
PTA for more details.  
Christmas play 
A recording of the Christmas nativity play is now available. If you would 
like a copy, for a donation of £4, we can send you a link and password 
where you can download it to your computer. Please visit www.pta-
events.co.uk/willow-bank  where you can select the recording, make a 
donation and provide your email address. You will then receive the link. 
Many thanks to Lynsey and Chris Viney from Studio Rouge for videoing 
and editing. 
 

From the Governors: 
In the past couple of weeks, governors have visited the school to review 
a number of areas including Health and Safety and Safeguarding. There 
are a number of updated guidelines we'll be reviewing as well.  
 
Staff and supporters work incredibly hard at the school every week and 
we appreciate them for their commitment! 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank


     

 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to these children from last week! 

Congratulations to these children for earning a Headteacher’s Award! 


